
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

  

CHILDREN’S COUNCIL MEETING 

The Children’s Council will meet TODAY after service. 

 

ANNIE ARMSTRONG NORTH AMERICAN MISSIONS 

The Annie Armstrong North American Missions Week of Prayer/

Offering is March 6-March 13.  This offering supports missionaries in 

the United States and Canada helping to spread the gospel and lead 

people and communities to Christ.  This year our goal is $3,200.00. 

  

TEAM KID ST. PATRICKS DAY CELEBRATION 

Team Kid (PreK-Grade 5) will be celebrating St. Patrick’s Day on  

Wednesday, March 16, 2022 from 6:30pm-7:30pm.  Call or text     

Connie Stewart at 804-815-7832 if you plan on attending. 

 

MAUNDY THURSDAY SEDER SUPPER 

We will have a Maundy Thursday Seder Supper on Thursday, April 14, 

2022 at 7:00pm in the Fellowship Hall.  Please sign up on the sheet in 

the Narthex before April 9.  Children are welcome to attend, but please 

note that sampling of symbolic foods will be included in the service.  

This service will allow us to experience and learn about the ceremony 

that started with Israel’s liberation from slavery and ultimately became 

a blessing for the world through salvation from sin. 

 

FAMILY NIGHT SUPPER 

There will be NO FAMILY NIGHT SUPPER on Wednesday, March 23. 

 

YOUTH MOVIE NIGHT 

All Youth and their guests (Grades 6-12) are invited to join us for     

Movie Night on Saturday, March 26, 2022 at 6:30pm.  Don’t miss the 

fun...Pizza, popcorn, beverages and dessert will be provided.  RSVP by 

March 23, 2022 to Miss Connie 804-815-7832. 

 

 

Thank you Church Family for all the calls, cards, 

and prayers during the last 8 weeks.  God is good!! 

I love each of you. 

 

God Bless, 

Irving Ordonia & Carol 

 

 

Ukrainian Relief  

Currently the BGAV is providing emergency relief funds to Ukraine 

through the European Baptist Federation (EBF) of which Ukrainian 

Baptists are members.  The EBF is the main coordinating body for 

this response at the request of Ukrainian Baptists.  Any funds     

received right now are being used to purchase necessary items 

such as food, hygiene items, medicine, generators, gasoline,     

blankets, pillows, and necessary items for the internally displaced 

people (IDPs) and refugees and the shelters set up for them. 

  

In the coming weeks Ukraine and bordering countries will be       

presenting more specific proposals to the EBF which will then be 

passed along to the partners for further funding. 

  

We are all doing this together (including US based Baptist groups) 

through the Baptist Forum for Aid and Development (BFAD) which 

is a network of global Baptist organizations committed to working 

together in times of disaster.  The BGAV is a founding member of 

BFAD and currently holds a seat on their Steering Committee. 

 

Updates can be found at the links below.  

  

https://www.facebook.com/Virginia.Baptists 

  

https://www.facebook.com/VB.Disaster 

  

www.bgav.org/blog 

  

Grace and peace, 

Brian Williams 

Tidewater Field Strategist 

BGAV 


